
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, August 2, 2022 4:20 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 2:47 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 8:58 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

-----Original Message-----
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2022 8:29 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Coreybell8692@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 
Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Corinne Bell 
Company: FPL 
Primary Phone: (470) 773-8888 

Secondary Phone: 
Email: Coreybell8692@gmail.com 

Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/2/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05185-2022 

Do not approve Florida power and light's requested rate hike. NWFL already pays higher rates than the rest of the state 
and we do not need another rate hike. There are already people having to choose between food and their power bill. 
Please think about joining some of the groups on line and just reading what we the tax payers are saying 
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